From: CIliff Clark

To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Black Point
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 7:16:14 AM

Kristin, please forward the following, thank you.

Dear Supervisors,

I've lived in Green Point for almost 8 years. | wouldn't normally get so involved in what we can probably
all agree is a first-world problem, but I am truly embarrassed by the statements and actions of this new
lunatic fringe.

This "Green Point Association” in no way speaks for me or any one | know. They used blatantly false
accusations on their signs and at their meeting to scare my neighbors into signing their petition to
create two separate community plans. | saw dozens of petitions collected in the first few minutes of
their first meeting where they claimed the plan would make us pay for Black Point's roads, among other
lies. Their leader espouses an elitist attitude and seems to me to have an ulterior motive.

I've read the whole draft plan and think it goes above and beyond in its descriptions and protections for
both communities and see absolutely no reason why the county should waste tax payer funds to
dismantle this plan and create two separate plans.

I also have no objection to the Advisory Committee's recommendations on house size, etc. They're very
benign when you actually look at it, and | make my living as a developer.

As for the name on the cover, | couldn't care less. It's the meat of the plan that matters. Call us
whatever you want to call us, just close this chapter and get on with solving the county's real problems.

The draft plan update is exactly what the community wanted. My apologies for the time wasted on this
recent squabble in this otherwise harmonious community.

Cliff Clark
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